
DOGS REGULATIONS
AT THE CAMPSITE
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At Camping au Valbonheur, we welcome the four-legged friends who are an integral part of your family. However, to 
preserve the harmony and peace of mind of all our guests, we have established a few simple rules based on common 
sense and mutual respect.

Your faithful companion must be always kept on a lead, guided by your love and attention. We also ask you to ensure 
that his or her needs are met outside the campsite, respecting our unspoilt environment. We firmly believe in the 
importance of the bond between you and your dog, which is why we ask you never to leave your dog alone on your 
pitch or in your accommodation.
In addition, we ask you to be attentive to the behaviour of your canine companion and to ensure that it does not 
bark, thereby preserving the peace and quiet of our site.
We would like to stress that failure to comply with these essential rules will unfortunately result in immediate exclusion 
from our campsite, a measure we hope will never have to implement.
Of course, we understand how important it is for your dog to enjoy the water. It is therefore permitted to let him swim 
in the lake, on our private beach, between 8.30pm and 9am. However, we would ask you to strictly respect this beach 
as an area reserved for our guests.

We are aware that the River La Bonne, which meanders behind our campsite, also provides an ideal playground for 
our four-legged friends. We therefore encourage them to explore its banks and enjoy its invigorating freshness.
However, we would like to remind you that our dog friends are not allowed to roam in the Parc des Écrins. This is sacred 
territory, preserved for the wildlife that resides there, and we ask you to respect this boundary with all due diligence.
Among the rules and standards that ensure the tranquillity of this enchanting place, there is one firm ban: that of 
categorised dogs.

 
In France, there are two main categories of dog:

First category dogs :
- Pitbulls
- Staffordshire Terriers
- American Staffordshire Terriers, commonly known as "Amstaffs".

Second category dogs:
- Tosa Inu
- Dogs of the Mastiff breed or appearance, commonly known as "Boerbulls"
 

These dogs, listed according to specific criteria, are excluded from the campsite for reasons of safety and tranquillity. 
Their characteristics sometimes give rise to legitimate concerns, and to preserve the peace and safety of all residents, 
it has been decided that they are not allowed to enter.
Although each dog is a unique individual, categorised dogs are identified according to breed and morphology 
criteria. Their presence, while adorable for some, can be a source of anxiety for other residents and create potentially 
dangerous situations. Therefore, as a precautionary measure and out of kindness to all visitors, these dogs are kept 
away from the Valbonheur campsite. This is to ensure a safe and peaceful experience for all those who choose to stay 
in this natural refuge.
Despite this restriction, love and respect for animals remain at the heart of the spirit of the campsite. Visitors are 
encouraged to enjoy the company of other four-legged companions who are not subject to this ban, in compliance 
with the rules established to ensure everyone's well-being.

Together, by respecting these few simple rules, we can all fully enjoy the beauty and serenity of 
our beloved Camping Valbonheur.

           L’équipe


